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ALL THE NEWS THAT FITS 
SWC, PO 228, Schenectady, NY 12301  
Clubhouse Phone: 802-244-8918 
Clubhouse Address: 3650 VT-100, Waterbury 
Center, VT 05677 
Clubhouse Reservations: www.swcweb.org A SCHENECTADY WINTERSPORTS CLUB PUBLICATION 

 

 

 

 

SWC Events 
Rock and River 2021 canceled 

The SWC Rock and River Weekend, planned for 
February 2021, has been canceled.  A reservation for 
2022 will be held and the annual fun will resume! 

 

SWC Lodge:  
It Isn’t Just for Skiing Anymore 

by Ellen Bidell 
All members recently received a survey for their 

input on how to utilize the house this winter. We will 
compile the results and let everyone know by the 
November newsletter, and then open up the house for 
reservations.  

A few items that the Board decided on include: 
booking a whole room and not just a bed (so you aren't 
bunking with someone you don't know); two-night 
minimums; and reservations only allowed during 
hosted weeks.  

 
Hosted Winter Weeks 
The following weeks will be hosted and open soon 

for members to book. 
January 19-24 hosted by Lat Schmidt 
January 25-31 hosted by Don Streed 
February 12-21 hosted by the Bidells and 

Simmons 
March 12-19 hosted by Kate Walsh 
March 19-28 hosted by the Bidells 
 
If you would like to host a long weekend or week, 

contact Ellen Bidell. The house won't be open 
during weeks that we don't have a host, so let's fill 
the calendar with hosts. Perks include staying for 
free during the host week and another stay during the 
summer 2021 for $150. 

 
Pre-ski season: Fall weeks are available for $500 

a week for exclusive use of the house. Members have 
used these weeks for bike rides, family reunions and 
get-togethers with close friends. Contact Ellen Bidell 
to book: ebidell@yahoo.com.  

 
Meetings: We are still figuring out how and when 

to have membership meetings. If you want to put 
together a meeting topic for a PowerPoint that will be 
emailed to all members or held as an online meeting, 
contact me at ebidell@yahoo.com.  

 

Classifieds 
For Sale: 2014 Dodge Grand Caravan: low 

mileage; sleep platform; stove; electric cooler; porta-
potty.  Ready for a camping trip.   

Call Millie at 518-377-0671. 
 

Reservations 
(You cannot do it by yourself) 

If you would like to make reservations for later in 
the summer or fall, email Ellen Bidell at 
swsctreasurer123@gmail.com as she is the only 
person who can make those reservations for you. Tell 
her what you would like to do in your email, and she 
will make it happen.  
 

Change of Address Notices 
Change of Address notices should be sent to:  
John Boscarino* boscarino126@aol.com  
126 Polsin Dr, Schenectady, NY 12303-2516 

 
Submissions for the Chatter 

Content submissions for the SWC Newsletter 
should be emailed to swcchatter@gmail.com by the 
15th of the month and should include a contact name 
and phone number. Content that needs to be run in 
subsequent Newsletters must be resubmitted each 
month. 
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Names and Numbers to 
Remember 

Board of Directors:  
John Bidell, President  C 518-207-5961 
Bob Miller, Programs Chair H 518-861-6034 
Susan Knapik, VP Nordic sbknapik@yahoo.com  
George Astle, VP Activities  C 508-735-2116  
Karen Simmons, VP Alpine    
Ed Greiner, NNYP President C 518-421-2947  
Keith Freeman, Secretary  H 518-861-1019  
Ellen Bidell, Treasurer   
Bill Kornrumpf, Clubhouse Director  C 518-209-3244  

& Host Coordinator wkornrum@nycap.rr.com 
Bill Schaefer, at large  H 518-728-9395  
Margaret Parks, at large   
John Rack, Mohawk Valley Hiking Club  H 518-399-5081  
Dorie Valenti, Past President   

Others: 
John Boscarino, Membership C 518-355-7319 
Will Seyse, Programs Chair C 518-369-4254 
Bridget Barrett, Newsletter Editor  C 518-300-0163 
David Bensley, Newsletter Editor C 845-750-0780 

Contact: swcchatter@gmail.com  
Clubhouse at Waterbury Center H 802-244-8918  
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Schenectady Wintersports Club 
Northern New York Paddlers 
PO Box 228 
Schenectady, New York 12301 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Membership Renewal Application 2020-2021 

Membership is from June 1, 2020 to May 31, 2021 
 

Please check your Newsletter delivery preference: 
Email version of the Newsletter _______ (this saves trees & club resources) 
Receive Newsletter by postal mail: _________ (slower, higher club cost) 
 
Name _______________________________________________________________ 
Age Group (circle one) 18-29 30-39 40-55 56-69 70+ 
 

Address _____________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________ ZIP ______________ 
 

Phone ___________________ E-Mail _____________________________________ 

[ ] New Member or [ ] Renewal  
[ ] $25 individual or [ ] $35 Family 
For Family Membership, please indicate: 
Name of Spouse ______________________________________________________ 
Age Group (circle 0ne) 18-29 30-39 40-55 56-69 70+ 
Names and Ages of Junior Members_______________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________ 
To qualify for family membership, children must be under 18 or 18 and still in High School. 
Interested in volunteering? Circle any that you are interested in: Clubhouse, SWC Board, Snow Show, 
NY Capital District Ski Council, Activities, Warren Miller Movie, hiking, biking, and other Club help such 
as outreach. Make check payable to SWC and mail with the completed application to 
John Boscarino, 126 Polsin Dr., Schenectady, NY 12303-2516 


